
Dear Main Line Health Physician Partners Participating Provider Office, 

Thank you for being part of our employee benefits program, designed to offer value-based care to the employees and dependents of Main Line Health (MLH).  You are receiving 
this email because your practice continues to be part of our physician network as a Maximum Savings Provider for 2022. The three health system provider organizations that 
currently participate with our employee benefits program include providers from Main Line Health Physician Partners, Jefferson Health, and Doylestown Health Partners.  

Employees and their dependents are encouraged to use providers through significantly reduced copays and deductibles when they choose to see providers in our network. Please 
note that your payment is not impacted by collecting a lower copay at the time of service in your office. In fact, Main Line Health offsets any reduced copayments based on your 
existing payer agreement in a higher reimbursement from Aetna (third-party administrator for the plan).

To assist your office in charging the correct copay at time of service, attached below are copies of each organization’s benefit cards. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact Joel Port at PortJ@dvaco.org , Melissa Rafferty at RaffertyMe@mlhs.org, or your payer provider representative.  

Additional Reminders:
1. Since you are a Maximum Savings Provider due to your affiliation with Jefferson Health and/or Main Line Health Systems, please note that your office should collect the 

DVACO or Tier 1 copay as outlined on the subsequent slides for all professional services rendered to a plan participant by a provider who bills out of your practice’s Tax ID 
Number (TIN). 

2. To ensure that you will be paid appropriately as a Maximum Savings Provider, please make sure to update your credentialing information in CAQH as needed.
3. Referring to other Maximum Savings Providers (i.e.- Jefferson and Main Line Health affiliated providers) may save significant out of pocket expenses in the form of lower 

deductibles and copays for our employees and their dependents. Encouraging employees to check their coverage before scheduling and receiving any medical services (For 
example: lab, radiology, medical/surgical procedures, etc.) is advisable.  

Thank you for your consideration!

Sincerely,

Joel Port
Senior Vice President, Business & 
Network Development
Delaware Valley ACO

Melissa A. Rafferty
System Director, Primary Care Services and 
Main Line Health Physician Partners
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EXAMPLE 1: MAIN LINE HEALTH EMPLOYEES/DEPENDENTS PPO SELECT:  PCP $10; SPECIALIST $40

Pennsylvania New Jersey
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EXAMPLE 2: MAIN LINE HEALTH EMPLOYEES/DEPENDENTS VALUE PLAN:  PCP $30; SPECIALIST $60

Pennsylvania New Jersey
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EXAMPLE 3: JEFFERSON HEALTH EMPLOYEES/DEPENDENTS PLATINUM PLAN – PCP $0; SPECIALISTS $30

Pennsylvania New Jersey
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EXAMPLE 4: JEFFERSON HEALTH EMPLOYEES/DEPENDENTS GOLD PLAN – PCP $0; SPECIALISTS $45

Pennsylvania New Jersey
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EXAMPLE 5: JEFFERSON HEALTH EMPLOYEES/DEPENDENTS SILVER PLAN – PCP $0; SPECIALISTS $60

Pennsylvania New Jersey
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